OTIFICATION OF AVAILABILTY
OF ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT PLAN

The 1387 Asbestos Hazard Emergency Respanse Act (AHERA) not only requires inspections of all public
and private schools (i-12 grades) to identify asbestos-containing building materials, but also requires
that an Asbestos Management Plan be developed to safely manage the identified asbestos in each
facility. To further ensure that the identified asbestos-containing materials are maintzined in a safe
condition, AHERA also requires that the asbestos that the asbestos material be checked every 6 months
and that these materials be re-Inspected by an IDEM accredited inspector every 3 years to reassess the
condition of the asbestos, for as long as the materials remain in the bullding. In the year 2010, the
seventh triennial re-inspection was conducted for the Tell City-Troy Township Schoo! Carporation.

The Asbestos Management Plan is available far your review. Anyone wishing to view a copy of the
Management Plan for an individual school will find it available in the Principal’s office of each school.
The Management Plan may be copied, at a nominal fee during regular school hours. Please notify the
school in advance to prevent scheduling difficulties.

If you have any questions concerning the AHERA Program, please contact your building Principal or Mr.
Bruce Chinn at 812-547-3300.
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